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27th December 2020 - Holy Family 

3rd January 2021 - 2nd Sunday of Christmas 

 
Next bulletin will be 10th January 2021  

 
Mass will be streamed each week as usual: 
https://www.facebook.com/StAnneandHolyfamily/ 
 

Face coverings must be worn at all masses 
 

Sunday 27/12   - 8.45 am  George Sergeant 
Sunday     3/1/21 - 8.45 am  People of the Parish 
Wednesday  6/1/21 - 7pm Epiphany – People of the 
             Parish 
Sunday         10/1/21 - 8.45 am  Private Intention 
 

If you would like a Mass to be said, please let Father 
Jim know. There are plenty of spaces at the moment.  

 
There is no private prayer at Holy Family during 
Christmas week, and then from Monday 4th 
January, Mass times will return to normal. 

 
CONFESSIONS:    Are available by appointment with 
social distancing; and during private prayer times. 
 
SVP Ace Project Appeal: 
Thank you all for your very generous support. We had a 
great response from all three churches in our SVP 
Conference.  It really is greatly appreciated by those 
less fortunate than ourselves, particularly so this year! 
 
Feast Days 
• 26th Dec  St Stephen, the first Martyr 
• 27th Dec  HOLY FAMILY, PATRONAL FEAST DAY OF THE    

         PARISH 
• 28th Dec  The Holy Innocents, Martyrs 
• 29th Dec  St Thomas Becket, Bishop, Martyr 
• 31st Dec  St Silvester I, Pope 
•  1st  Jan   MARY, MOTHER OF THE CHURCH, 
•  2nd Jan   Ss Basil the Great and Gregory Nazianzen,    
        Doctors 
•  6th  Jan  EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
•  7th  Jan  St Raymond of Penyafort, priest 
• 10th Jan  BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

 
Fr. Jim and Mgr Aidan would like to thank everyone for 

their cards, presents, good wishes and Christmas 
offerings.  He wishes you all a peaceful and blessed 

Christmas. 
 

Church collections will be reported in the next bulletin 
 
Anniversaries : William Edward Eastham, Annie Gillett, 
William Edmund Parker, Tessa Sweeney, Mary Dagger, 
Christina Mulrooney, Matthew Taaffe, Helen Ward 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish:   Betty Robertson, 
Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan, Marie Foster, George Hopwood, 
Jo Dearlove, Sharon Noye,   
 
Grateful thanks to all those Parishioners who have 
continued to pay their weekly/monthly contributions to the 
Parish especially during the two lock-down periods. These 
contributions are so valuable to us in these difficult times, and 
now total £175.00 per week. 
 
Thank you also to the individuals who have made other 
significant monetary gifts to the Parish during October and 
November. Some of these donations were anonymous and 
totalled £1,130. A portion of this money was donated 
specifically to offset costs associated with tidying-up the 
Cemetery. This task has been completed. 
 
Thank you to all those folk who, in so many different ways, 
have kept St. Anne's Westby alive and well. Particular thanks 
to those who have enabled us to have the weekly masses 
streamed into our homes. May 2021 bring Peace and 
Happiness. 
 
Parish Zoom Rosary will continue on 7th January at 6pm.  
Anyone wishing to join should e mail 
janepmrobinson@virginmedia.com  Jane will then send out the 
Zoom invitation to you.  You simply click on the link and follow 
the onscreen instructions to join the meeting on Thursday at 
6pm.  We will say one decade of the rosary together -- anyone 
who wants to stay and chat is welcome, Jane will close the link 
down at 7pm latest.  
 
Parish diaries and calendars are at the back of church. 
Please feel free to take them. 
 

 

 

  


